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Dear St. John Fisher Families, 

Summer 2017 

 

It is with great excitement that we would like to take a moment to introduce our partnership with St John Fisher 

and your School Lunch Program! We cherish our relationship with the St. John Fisher community, and we share 

many friends, and see many of the families quite often in the restaurant. To those of you who haven’t been to 

the restaurant we are thrilled to introduce our family to yours!!  

 

We specialize in cooking homemade, from scratch foods for your children.  The lunch we serve to your kids at 

school will now be made fresh daily!!!  Our lunch menus are highlighted by our restaurant quality specials.  We 

focus on using whole, fresh ingredients to create meals that will both excite and satisfy your children.  In our 

kitchens you will see things like fresh produce, unprocessed meats, whole grains, and even our own family 

made olive oil.  We treat your children as we treat our own!  As the year progresses, we will be consistently 

updating the menu and offering new choices and a wide variety, while maintaining the highest quality by using 

fresh ingredients and home-style recipes.   

 

We hope to make ordering hot lunch for your family as easy as possible. To order, simply visit 

sjfschool.net/hotlunch to access the online order form. Select the days you would like for your child to receive 

lunch and submit. As you order, please be sure to keep count of how many lunches you have purchased. If you 

forget how many lunches you ordered, check your provided email for a receipt with all of the selections you 

have chosen. Once you have completed a separate order for each of your children, visit the payment link on 

the Hot Lunch webpage to submit your payment electronically. Lunch orders and payment must be submitted 

by the third Friday of each month.  

 

For August and September we are opening shorter ordering windows so that you can test our new service and 

see how it meets your family’s needs. We are confident the students will love the food.  

 

- Window One: August 28 – September 15 (please submit orders by August 21
st
)  

- Window Two: September 18 – September 29 (please submit orders by September 11
th

)  

- In October we will offer the option to purchase lunch for the entire month (due Sept. 22
nd

) 

 

Thank you all for the trust that you have put in us to feed your children—it is an endeavor in which we take 

great pride! As such, we continually strive to improve our service.  We value your suggestions and comments 

and we are always available and happy to work together.  Please feel free to call us, email (gilhooleys@sxu.edu) 

us or come by the restaurant any time and let us know how we are doing.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gilhooley’s School Lunch Program at St. John Fisher 


